
January 15, 2025 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

RE: UG-230551, Cascade CARES Annual Report for the 2023-2024 Program Year 

Director Killip 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade” or “Company”) submits the attached Cascade Arrearage Relief 
and Energy Savings (“CARES”) program annual report for the first program year, starting October 1, 2023, and 
ending September 30, 2024. The report conforms to the requirements established in Rule 20 of Cascade’s 
Tariff and also contains information requested by the Company’s CARES Advisory Group.  

This electronic filing consists of the following files: 

• UG-230551-CNGC-CARES-ARpt-CLtr-01-15-2025.pdf
• UG-230551-CNGC-CARES-ARpt-01-15-2025.pdf
• UG-230551-CNGC-CARES-ARpt-Apdx-01-15-2025.xlsx

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Jennifer Gross at (509)-975-9473. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori Blattner 

Lori Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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